
 

     

   

 

     
 

     
 

       

 

          

   

            

          

 

        

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: 

Date: 

Subject: 

AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire Providers 

December 13, 2022 

Prior authorization requirement removed for Cologuard® 

Summary: AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire removes prior authorization for Cologuard® 

colon cancer screening. 

AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire has removed prior authorization for Cologuard® colon cancer 

screening, effective September 30, 2022. This procedure can be billed under CPT 81528. 

Questions: 

If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Network 

Management Account Executive or the Provider Services department at 1-888-599-1479. 
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